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Application number: 2020/5469/P
Application type: Householder application

Dear Sirs,

It has come to my notice from differing sources, regarding the work to be carried out on 8 Richardson’s
Mews. That I haven’t been contacted personally I assume is an oversight, though I have looked at the plans
which came my way with great interest.

I have lived in the basement of 20 Conway Street for more than 50 years, and looking at the proposed works
I am wondering how they would affect me. Naturally I am very aware of light and of privacy. The latter I
can live with - this is Central London after all, but losing the slightest bit of light is precious to me, which
looks possible from my reading of the plans, and thatl cannot condone.

[ look forward to some reassurance from you.

Sincerely ..... Edward O Merwood



